
 

 
 

Residents are invited to attend a presentation and provide comments on the 
proposed 2018 Budget for the Township of Guelph/Eramosa.  

 
The meeting will take place on 

Monday, January 29, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
in Council Chambers, Municipal Office 

at 8348 Wellington Road 124 (at Brucedale) 
 
Draft 2018 budget documents can be viewed on the Township website at 
www.get.on.ca  
 
Comments can also be submitted by contacting a Member of Council: 

Mayor Chris White 
519-856-0450 

chriswhite1@cogeco.ca 
Councillor David Wolk – Ward 1 
519-836-0743 
david.wolk@sympatico.ca  
 

Councillor Corey Woods – Ward 2 
519-824-7377 
coreywoods@rogers.com  

Councillor Louise Marshall – Ward 3 
519-856-0641 
louise.marshall.41@outlook.com  

Councillor Mark Bouwmeester – Ward 4 
519-856-2127 
markgb@sympatico.ca  

 
 

 
Linda Cheyne, Director of Finance, Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124, P.O. Box 700, Rockwood, ON N0B 2K0 
T: 519-856-9596 ext. 111 
E:  lcheyne@get.on.ca  
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